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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 23 July 2020 16:36
To: 'sweetmanplanning@gmail.com'
Subject: Submissions - Waste Water Discharge Applications - Received on 20 July 

Dear Mr Sweetman 
 
Re: Submissions received relating to Waste Water Discharge Applications: 
 
A0079-02         Kilfenora         
D0006-02        Arklow and Environs   
D0011-02        Killybegs          
D0038-02        Shanganagh-Bray        
D0094-02        Ballymote        
D0114-02        Portrane, Doanabte, Rush, Lusk         
D0139-02        Youghal           
D0187-02        Granard           
D0209-02        Raphoe            
D0212-01        Moville            
D0233-02        Kilmeague       
D0332-02        Millstreet & Environs  
D0379-02        Glenamaddy    
D0526-02        Freshford         
 
I am to refer to your email received on 20 July 2020, in relation to applications for Waste Water Discharge 
Certificate/Licences Applications referenced above, held by Irish Water. 
 
I am to advise that your email will be treated as submissions on the above applications and will be taken 
into account when determining the applications, in accordance with Waste Water Discharge 
(Authorisation) Regulations 2007 as amended. 
 
Please note that the submissions and associated correspondence will be available in the next few days to 
view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie.   
 
You are advised to refer to the website for information on the progress of the application.  The Agency will 
write to you to inform you of its decision on the applications in due course. You may subscribe to updates 
on these applications through RSS feeds to receive notifications regarding these applications directly to 
your email account. 
 
Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to the Environmental Licensing 
Programme at licensing@epa.ie. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Email: licensing@epa.ie 

 




